
UNITED STATES MARINE CORPS 
MARINE CORPS YASE 

Psc BOX 2ooo4 
CAMP LEJEUNE. NORTH CAROLINA 285420004 N REPLY REFER TO: 

6286 
BEMD 

‘2 8 APR 1995' 
Mr. Patrick Watters 
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Superfund Section 
Post Office Box 27687 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27611 

Dear Mr. Watters: 

This letter is an invitation for you to attend a Technical Review 
Committee Meeting on Wednesday, May 10, 1995. The meeting is 
scheduled to commence at 1:00 p.m. and is expected to last until 
approximately 3:00 p.m. The meeting will be held at Building 1, 
in the Commanding General's Briefing Room, on the first deck. 
Parking is available behind the building. 

This meeting will focus on Operable Unit 4 which includes Sites 
41 and 74, and Operable Unit 10, Site 35. 

If you have any questions or comments, please contact Mr. Neal 
Paul, Director, Installation Restoration Division, Environmental 
Management Department, at telephone (910) 451-5068. 

RqBERT L. WARREN 
Assistant Chief of Staff 
Environmental Management 
By direction of 
the Commanding General 
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